
DR NEVILA LEDWIDGE 

After 12 years as a General Practitioner firstly at Church Street Surgery and 

subsequently at Beechfield Medical Centre, Dr Nevila Ledwidge has decided to 

relocate with her family to Oxfordshire and has accepted a new role as a GP at a 

practice there.  She will leave the partnership in September 2019, although her last 

appointments at the practice will be in mid-August.  Dr Ledwidge wishes to extend her 

thanks and good wishes to the many patients she has had the pleasure of working with 

throughout her time in Spalding.   

 

The practice has recruited a replacement for Dr Ledwidge and we expect Dr Mark 

Beaver, who is relocating from Essex, to join the team in August or September. 

 

Please note however that we operate a “pooled” system at the practice, and all patients 

are able to see any available GP of their choice at the time they make their 

appointments.   

 

We wish Dr Ledwidge the best of luck in her new venture as, we are sure, do all of her 

patients.   


